
October 12, 1970 
 
 The board met.  Clerk absent. 

 
Jay Hullet presented his bill for work done on roads. 
 
Clerk was ordered to pay $5,000.00 on bill. 

 
A permit was granted to Richard Meyer for a period of three (3) years for a mobile home 
on a foundation.  Board vote was unanimous.  If unable to build Mr. Meyer wil be 
required to have permit reviewed by town board. 


